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Okaloosa Co. Water & Sewer Online Payment Systems Interrupted Now through Sun.  
 

            Okaloosa County Water and Sewer Department is experiencing technical problems with its 

online payment system. These will be remedied next week; however, only payment by phone will be 

available this weekend, Jan. 11-13.  The Voice Utility System (phone payment system) is available. 

We also have a drop box located at 610 Skylark Rd., Mary Esther, Florida (Site of old office 

building).  

 Customer patience is appreciated. For additional questions, please contact Customer Service 

at 850-651-7171 or visit Water and Sewer at 1804 Lewis Turner Boulevard during business hours. 
  
 
Main Office 
1804 Lewis Turner Blvd. 
Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547 
 
Phone: (850)651-7171 
Fax: (850)651-7747 
Office Hours: 
Monday - Friday 8AM – 5PM 
 
 
 
 
Driving Directions 

Crestview 
812 E. James Lee Blvd. 
Crestview, FL 32539 
 
Phone: (850)689-7922 
Fax: (850)689-5514 
Office Hours: 
Monday - Friday 8AM – 4PM 
Closed for lunch 

12PM – 1PM 
 

 
Driving Directions 

Niceville 
1401 Catmar Road 
Niceville, FL 32578 
(Chelco Electric Building) 
 
Phone: (850)651-7590 
Office Hours: 
Tuesday & Friday ONLY 

8AM – 5PM 
Closed for lunch 

12PM - 1:30PM 
 
Driving Directions 
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